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Herbal Beginnings Carolee Snyder 2008-06 This book is a
real-life adventure that explores the Human Spirit's
desire to be Free. Using thoughts and ideas from
prominent thinkers and writers, an imaginative approach
is taken to describe some of life's common pathways
(table of contents) that are experienced while growing
up and maturing. These pathways enable the reader to
separate out issues of; emotions, feelings, behaviors,
goals, courage, character, ideals, independence, selfrespect, family, relationships; to provide more
perceptive and manageable insights into the world they
live in. The plot' developed for answering the question
"why are we here?" uses character-driven behaviors' that
help develop one's sense of direction, motivation,
individuality, optimism and purpose. The reason for
being here is revealed in the final chapter. The
strategy for the latter part of this book is to explore
freedom in a more worldly context: democracies, examples
of US Patriots for Freedom, freedom of enterprise,
scientific and philosophic contrasts, global cultures
and their respective beliefs; so as to become more openminded to the need for respect and restraint when
dealing with those of different culture who have
different views. Our US Constitution is used to
illustrate a system of governing that was designed for a
moral, spirited and freedom loving people. Every citizen
the age of 21 or older is encouraged to participate
(vote), work for a better democracy and a better world,
seek a Global Unity by fostering A Spirit of Freedom.
Membuat CMS Multifitur Dadan,Kerendi Developers
2015-04-24 Apakah Anda saat ini sedang belajar
pemrograman web? Apakah Anda sering mengeluh karena
banyak referensi tentang pemrograman yang memberikan
materi secara setengah-setengah? Kalau iya, berarti ini
adalah buku yang tepat untuk Anda. Karena di dalam buku
ini, saya akan membahas sebuah proyek CMS (Content
Management System) buatan anak bangsa. Yah, saya akan
mengajak Anda menjadi Developer keren dengan proyek open
source yang akan kita bahas di sini. Open source itu
gratis? Proyek open source gak ada duitnya, cuma buat
proyek sukarela aja. Jiah, ketinggalan zaman sob, kalau
Anda masih berpikir seperti itu. Open source malah akan
membawa Anda pada kesuksesan gemilang. Bagaimana
caranya? Di buku ini akan saya bahas semuanya. Lebih
dari itu, selain ilmu yang didapat, tentu dengan
bergabung dalam proyek open source, Anda akan
mendapatkan koneksi jaringan pertemanan yang lebih luas.
Tentunya sebuah ladang rezeki untuk Anda pula toh. Pada
buku ini akan dijelaskan bagaimana mengembangkan sebuah
CMS yang tadinya berfungsi untuk keperluan blogging
menjadi sebuah CMS multifitur dengan tambahan fungsi ecommerce. Anda akan naik level dari pengguna software
menjadi pengembang software. Anda akan dapat
mengembangkan sebuah program open source berbasis web,
dan tentunya menjadi langkah awal untuk menikmati
indahnya kebersamaan dunia open source. Ayo, kesempatan
emas menanti Anda. Segera berikan buku ini ke kasir dan
JANGAN BUANG STRUK PEMBELIAN BUKU INI. Bonus CD untuk
buku ini, bisa Anda download langsung pada website resmi
penulis. Dengan registrasi terlebih dahulu pada website
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tersebut, dan mengupload struk pembelian buku.
Pembahasan dalam buku mencakup: - Pengenalan dunia open
source - Penginstalan tools untuk pengembangan aplikasi
web - Konsep dasar OOP - Pengembangan plugin CMS untuk
keperluan e-commerce - Pembuatan template baru untuk CMS
Popoji
Smart Cities For Dummies Reichental 2020-06-23 Become
empowered to build and maintain smarter cities At its
core, a smart city is a collection of technological
responses to the growing demands, challenges, and
complexities of improving the quality of life for
billions of people now living in urban centers across
the world. The movement to create smarter cities is
still in its infancy, but ambitious and creative
projects in all types of cities—big and small—around the
globe are beginning to make a big difference. New ideas,
powered by technology, are positively changing how we
move humans and products from one place to another;
create and distribute energy; manage waste; combat the
climate crisis; build more energy efficient buildings;
and improve basic city services through digitalization
and the smart use of data. Inside this book you’ll find
out: What it really means to create smarter cities How
our urban environments are being transformed Big ideas
for improving the quality of life for communities
Guidance on how to create a smart city strategy The
essential role of data in building better cities The
major new technologies ready to make a difference in
every community Smart Cities For Dummies will give you
the knowledge to understand this important topic in
depth and be ready to be an agent of change in your
community.
Where Oceans Hide Their Dead John Yunker 2019-02-11 The
long-awaited sequel to The Tourist Trail Robert Porter
has quit the FBI in search of his long-lost (and
presumed dead) love, Noa, only to find himself on the
wind-raked shores of Southern Africa working for a sealrescue organization. When a confrontation with local
sealers ends in murder, Robert must abandon the seals
and his search to join a private intelligence firm
seeking to locate an activist who stole files from one
of the world’s largest biotech companies. On the other
side of the planet, Tracy Morris is an Iowa City hospice
nurse by day, while by night she obsessively follows,
and ultimately loses, Neil Cameron Jr., whom she sent to
prison back when she was a brokenhearted drug addict.
Meanwhile, in New Zealand, Amy Bakas, an American
backpacker unsure about her impending marriage in the
States, joins an attractive and mysterious man
hitchhiking to the South Island. Along the way, she
discovers that he is Neil Cameron, and that he is on the
run for his life. The stories of Robert, Amy, and Tracy
collide on a desolate beach of Australia in this
passionate, adventurous novel about living on the edge
of society and love in all its myriad forms.
Enterprise Mac Security: Mac OS X Snow Leopard Charles
Edge 2010-12-31 A common misconception in the Mac
community is that Mac’s operating system is more secure
than others. While this might be true in certain cases,
security on the Mac is still a crucial issue. When
sharing is enabled or remote control applications are
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installed, Mac OS X faces a variety of security threats.
Enterprise Mac Security: Mac OS X Snow Leopard is a
definitive, expert-driven update of the popular, slashdotted first edition and was written in part as a
companion to the SANS Institute course for Mac OS X. It
contains detailed Mac OS X security information, and
walkthroughs on securing systems, including the new Snow
Leopard operating system. Using the SANS Institute
course as a sister, this book caters to both the
beginning home user and the seasoned security
professional not accustomed to the Mac, establishing
best practices for Mac OS X for a wide audience. The
authors of this book are seasoned Mac and security
professionals, having built many of the largest network
infrastructures for Apple and spoken at both DEFCON and
Black Hat on OS X security.
PHP 7 Solutions David Powers 2019-07-03 Make your
websites more dynamic by adding a feedback form,
creating a private area where members can upload images
that are automatically resized, or perhaps storing all
your content in a database. David Powers has updated his
definitive book to incorporate the latest techniques and
changes to PHP, including the arrival of PHP 7. New
features include the spaceship and null coalesce
operators, generators, using array shorthand syntax for
list(), array dereferencing, and array unpacking with
the splat operator. The problem is, you're not a
programmer and the thought of writing code sends a chill
up your spine. Or maybe you've dabbled a bit in PHP and
MySQL, but you can't get past baby steps. If this
describes you, then you've just found the right book.
PHP and the MySQL database are deservedly the most
popular combination for creating dynamic websites.
They're free, easy to use, and provided by many web
hosting companies in their standard packages. This book
also covers MariaDB, a seamless replacement for MySQL
that has been adopted on many web servers.
Unfortunately, most PHP books either expect you to be an
expert already or force you to go through endless
exercises of little practical value. In contrast, this
book gives you real value right away through a series of
practical examples that you can incorporate directly
into your sites, optimizing performance and adding
functionality such as file uploading, email feedback
forms, image galleries, content management systems, and
much more. Each solution is created with not only
functionality in mind, but also visual design. But this
book doesn't just provide a collection of ready-made
scripts: each PHP solution builds on what's gone before,
teaching you the basics of PHP and database design
quickly and painlessly. By the end of the book, you'll
have the confidence to start writing your own scripts
or—if you prefer to leave that task to others—to adapt
existing scripts to your own requirements. Right from
the start, you're shown how easy it is to protect your
sites by adopting secure coding practices. What You Will
Learn Design and build dynamic PHP-based web sites and
applications Get started right away through practical
examples that you can reuse Incorporate PHP 7 elements
including new ways of handling arrays Work with the
latest PHP 7 techniques, innovations, and best practices
Who This Book Is For Readers should have at least some
prior exposure to web development using PHP.
Neurocomputing Research Developments Hugo A. Svensson
2007 Neurocomputing is at the centre of
multidisciplinary research, which involves computations
by biological neural networks and those by artificial
neural networks. Topics include vision, signal and
pattern processing, learning, neurodynamics, associative
memory; hardware and so on in the networks. This
important book presents new research in the field.
Hack the Stack Michael Gregg 2006-11-06 This book looks
at network security in a new and refreshing way. It
guides readers step-by-step through the "stack" -- the
seven layers of a network. Each chapter focuses on one
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layer of the stack along with the attacks,
vulnerabilities, and exploits that can be found at that
layer. The book even includes a chapter on the mythical
eighth layer: The people layer. This book is designed to
offer readers a deeper understanding of many common
vulnerabilities and the ways in which attacker’s
exploit, manipulate, misuse, and abuse protocols and
applications. The authors guide the readers through this
process by using tools such as Ethereal (sniffer) and
Snort (IDS). The sniffer is used to help readers
understand how the protocols should work and what the
various attacks are doing to break them. IDS is used to
demonstrate the format of specific signatures and
provide the reader with the skills needed to recognize
and detect attacks when they occur. What makes this book
unique is that it presents the material in a layer by
layer approach which offers the readers a way to learn
about exploits in a manner similar to which they most
likely originally learned networking. This methodology
makes this book a useful tool to not only security
professionals but also for networking professionals,
application programmers, and others. All of the primary
protocols such as IP, ICMP, TCP are discussed but each
from a security perspective. The authors convey the
mindset of the attacker by examining how seemingly small
flaws are often the catalyst of potential threats. The
book considers the general kinds of things that may be
monitored that would have alerted users of an attack. *
Remember being a child and wanting to take something
apart, like a phone, to see how it worked? This book is
for you then as it details how specific hacker tools and
techniques accomplish the things they do. * This book
will not only give you knowledge of security tools but
will provide you the ability to design more robust
security solutions * Anyone can tell you what a tool
does but this book shows you how the tool works
Beginning PHP and MySQL W Jason Gilmore 2010-12-28
Beginning PHP and MySQL: From Novice to Professional,
Fourth Edition is a major update of W. Jason Gilmore's
authoritative book on PHP and MySQL. The fourth edition
includes complete coverage of PHP 5.3 features,
including namespacing, an update of AMP stack
installation and configuration, updates to Zend
Framework, coverage of MySQL Workbench, and much more.
You'll not only receive extensive introductions to the
core features of PHP, MySQL, and related tools, but
you'll also learn how to effectively integrate them in
order to build robust data-driven applications. Gilmore
has seven years of experience working with these
technologies, and he has packed this book with practical
examples and insight into the real-world challenges
faced by developers. Accordingly, you will repeatedly
return to this book as both a valuable instructional
tool and reference guide.
Wikipedia: The Missing Manual John Broughton 2008-01-25
Want to be part of the largest group-writing project in
human history? Learn how to contribute to Wikipedia, the
user-generated online reference for the 21st century.
Considered more popular than eBay, Microsoft.com, and
Amazon.com, Wikipedia servers respond to approximately
30,000 requests per second, or about 2.5 billion per
day. It's become the first point of reference for people
the world over who need a fact fast. If you want to jump
on board and add to the content, Wikipedia: The Missing
Manual is your first-class ticket. Wikipedia has more
than 9 million entries in 250 languages, over 2 million
articles in the English language alone. Each one is
written and edited by an ever-changing cast of volunteer
editors. You can be one of them. With the tips in this
book, you'll quickly learn how to get more out of -- and
put more into -- this valuable online resource.
Wikipedia: The Missing Manual gives you practical advice
on creating articles and collaborating with fellow
editors, improving existing articles, and working with
the Wikipedia community to review new articles, mediate
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disputes, and maintain the site. Up to the challenge?
This one-of-a-kind book includes: Basic editing
techniques, including the right and wrong ways to edit
Pinpoint advice about which types of articles do and do
not belong on Wikipedia Ways to learn from other editors
and communicate with them via the site's talk pages
Tricks for using templates and timesaving automated
editing tools Recommended procedures for fighting spam
and vandalism Guidance on adding citations, links, and
images to your articles Wikipedia depends on people just
like you to help the site grow and maintain the highest
quality. With Wikipedia: The Missing Manual, you get all
the tools you need to be part of the crew.
Writing in the Clouds John Logie 2021-12-28 Writing in
the Clouds: Inventing and Composing in Internetworked
Writing Spaces is an intensive examination of the
profound consequences of contemporary writing
technologies for the act-and art-of composition. In the
1980s and 1990s, the increasing adoption of computers as
digital composing tools prompted scholars to re-examine
the roles technology might play in written composition.
This book elaborates those consequences at a time when
internetworked writing has supplanted digital
composition. Our centuries-long relationship with paper
as the default space for certain types of written
composition has been thrown into question. The advent of
ebooks and their sharply spiking popularity is one
indication of the ongoing technological and cultural
shift. Perhaps more important is the relative
affordability of tablet computers and their increasingly
widespread acceptance and use in roles that formerly
required paper-based writing. For years, the notion of
the paperless office has been an ironic joke. Paper
consumption soared after the adoption of desktop
computers. Now portable and tablet computing appear to
be contributing to a dramatic decline in US per capita
paper consumption. Today's writers are increasingly
aware of the likelihood that their compositions may
never be printed. When they are certain that their works
are being developed for digital delivery, they cannily
adapt their writing to exploit the affordances of
internetworked digital spaces. Writing in the Clouds
offers history, analysis, and a set of keywords to help
readers better understand these changes in their
particularity and help them prepare for what's next as
writers embrace the expansive opportunities of cloudbased writing spaces. JOHN LOGIE is Associate Professor
of Rhetoric and Director of Graduate Studies for the
Rhetoric and Scientific & Technical Communication
Programs for the Department of Writing Studies at the
University of Minnesota-Twin Cities. His 2006 book
Peers, Pirates, and Persuasion: Rhetoric in the Peer-toPeer Debates addressed questions of information policy
and persuasion. His scholarship has also been published
in Rhetoric Society Quarterly, Rhetoric Review, College
English, First Monday, Computers and Composition, and a
number of edited volumes. These articles reflect his
sustaining interest in internet studies, rhetorical
invention, visual rhetoric, and challenges to the body
of laws known collectively as "intellectual property."
The Naylor Report on Undergraduate Research in Writing
Studies Dominic DelliCarpini 2020-04-03 The Naylor
Report on Undergraduate Research in Writing Studies
combines scholarly research with practical advice for
practitioners of undergraduate research in writing
studies, including student researchers, mentors, and
program administrators. Building upon the 1998 Boyer
Commission Report, Reinventing Undergraduate Education,
this book provides insight into the growth of
undergraduate research over the last twenty years.
Contributors demonstrate how undergraduate research
serves students and their mentors as well as sponsoring
programs, departments, and institutions. The Naylor
Report also illustrates how making research central to
undergraduate education helps advance the discipline.
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Organized in two parts, Part I focuses on defining
characteristics of undergraduate research in writing
studies: mentoring, research methods, contribution to
knowledge, and circulation. Part II focuses on critical
issues to consider, such as access, curriculum, and
institutional support.
Exquisite Corpse Kate Haanzalik 2019-02-11 Out of the
1920s Surrealist art studios emerged the exquisite
corpse, a collaboratively drawn body made whole through
a series of disjointed parts whose relevance today is
the subject of Exquisite Corpse: Studio Art-Based
Writing in the Academy. This collection draws from the
processes and pedagogies of artists and designers to
reconcile disparate discourses in rhetoric and
composition pertaining to 3Ms (multimodal, multimedia,
multigenre), multiliteracies, translingualism, and
electracy. With contributions from a diverse range of
scholars, artists, and designers, the chapters in this
collection expand the conversation to a broader notion
of writing and composing in the 21st century that builds
upon traditional notions of composing but also embraces
newer and nontraditional forms. In the section devoted
to process, readers will find connections between art,
design, and academic writing that may encourage them to
incorporate nontraditional strategies and styles into
their own writing. In the section devoted to pedagogy,
readers will encounter art-based writing projects and
activities that highlight the importance of
interdisciplinary work as students continue to compose
in ways that are more than solely alphabetic. Both
sections provide insight into experimental process,
inquiry-based work, play, and risk-taking. They also
reveal what failure and success mean today in the
composition classroom. Throughout the collection,
readers will encounter a variety of stylized critical
essays, poetic vignettes, lavish contemporary visual
art, 20th-century Surrealist exquisite corpse drawings,
and candid snapshots from the artists’ own studios.
Contributors include John Dunnigan, Brian Gaines, Felix
Burgos, Meghan Nolan, Derek Owens, Jason Palmeri,
Christopher Rico, Jody Shipka, S. Andrew Stowe, Vittoria
S. Rubino, Tara Roeder, Gregory L. Ulmer, and K. A.
Wisniewski.
Beginning PHP and MySQL Frank Kromann 2018-05-30
Beginning PHP and MySQL: From Novice to Professional,
Fifth Edition is a major update of W. Jason Gilmore's
authoritative book on PHP and MySQL. The latest edition
includes detailed instructions for configuring the
ultimate PHP and MySQL development environment on all
major platforms, complete coverage of the latest
additions and improvements to the PHP language, coverage
of the Composer dependency manager, and thorough
introductions to MySQL’s most relied-upon features.
You'll not only receive extensive introductions to the
core features of PHP, MySQL, and related tools, but
you'll also learn how to effectively integrate them in
order to build robust data-driven applications. Authors
Jason Gilmore and Massimo Nardone draw upon more than
fifteen years of experience working with these
technologies to pack this book with practical examples
and insight into the real-world challenges faced by
developers. Accordingly, you will repeatedly return to
this book as both a valuable instructional tool and
reference guide. Some of the book’s highlights include:
Detailed instructions regarding installing PHP, MySQL
and several popular web servers A thorough introduction
to the PHP language, including its string handling,
networking, forms processing, and object-oriented
features An extensive overview of MySQL’s fundamental
features, including supported data types, database
management syntax, trigger, view, stored routine syntax,
and import/export capabilities Hundreds of examples
demonstrating countless facets of PHP and MySQL
integration
Medieval Outlaws Thomas H. Ohlgren 2005 Description
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Billy the Kid, Jesse James, John Dillinger, and Al
Capone were all are criminals who robbed and killed, yet
they were considered good outlaws, celebrated in
sensational newspapers, newsreels, and dime novels of
the day, and later in film and television, for their
daring, courage, loyalty, and even chivalry. Our
fascination with criminal heroes has a long history,
extending back to legendary accounts in medieval
chronicle, romance, and ballad. Although their names may
not be familiar-Earl Godwin, Hereward, Eustache the
Monk, Fouke Fitz Waryn, n Bow-Bender, Gamelyn, Owain
Glyndwr, William of Cloudesley, and William Wallacethese outlaws, in addition to Robin Hood, were all
driven to lives of crime as victims of political
intrigue or legal injustice. They committed capital
crimes punishable by death, but, paradoxically, they
were loved, encouraged, and supported by their
communities. This revised and expanded edition of
Medieval Outlaws gathers twelve outlaw tales, introduced
and freshly translated into Modern English by a team of
specialists, including Timothy S. Jones, Michael
Swanton, Thomas E. Kelly, Mica Gould, Stephen Knight,
Shaun F. D. Hughes, Alexander L. Kaufman, Thomas H.
Ohlgren, Thomas Hahn, and Walter Scheps. The tales range
in date from the Norman Conquest to the sixteenth
century. Introductions precede each selection and notes
identify all of the significant names, places, and
historical events mentioned in the texts. Accessible and
entertaining, these tales will be of interest to the
general reader and student alike. About the Editor
Thomas H. Ohlgren is Professor of English and Medieval
Studies at Purdue University and is the author of
numerous books and articles on medieval manuscripts and
literature.
Creole Composition Vivette Milson-Whyte 2019-08-13
Creole Composition is a collection featuring essays by
scholars and teachers-researchers working with students
in/from the Anglophone Caribbean. Arising from a need to
define what writing instruction in the Caribbean means,
Creole Composition expands the existing body of research
literature about the teaching of writing at the
postsecondary level in the Caribbean region. To this
end, it speaks to critical disciplinary conversations of
rhetoric and composition and academic literacies while
addressing specific issues with teaching academic
writing to Anglophone Caribbean students. It features
chapters addressing language, approaches to teaching,
assessing writing, administration, and research in
postsecondary education as well as professionalization
of writing instructors in the region. Some chapters
reflect traditional Caribbean attitudes to postsecondary
writing instruction; other chapters seek to reform these
traditional practices. Some chapters’ interventions
emerge from discussions in writing studies while other
chapters reflect their authors’ primary training in
other fields, such as applied linguistics, education,
and literary studies. Additionally, the chapters use a
variety of styles and methods, ranging from highly
personal reflective essays to theoretical pieces and
empirical studies following IMRaD format. Creole
Composition, the first of its kind in the region,
provides much-needed knowledge to the community of
teacher-researchers in the Anglophone Caribbean and
elsewhere in the fields of rhetoric and composition,
writing studies, and academic literacies. In suggesting
frameworks around which to build and further
institutionalize and professionalize writing studies in
the region, the collection advances the broader field of
writing studies beyond national boundaries. Contributors
include Tyrone Ali, Annife Campbell, Tresecka CampbellDawes, Valerie Combie, Jacob Dyer Spiegel, Brianne
Jaquette, Carmeneta Jones, Clover Jones McKenzie,
Beverley Josephs, Christine E. Kozikowski, Vivette
Milson-Whyte, Kendra L. Mitchell, Raymond Oenbring,
Heather M. Robinson, Daidrah Smith, and Michelle
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Stewart-McKoy.
The Tourist Trail John Yunker 2010-08-10 "Throughout the
book, the passions and sincerity of animal advocates are
captured with immense respect…the story becomes
unstoppable." — Animal Legal Defense Fund The Tourist
Trail is at once a romance, an adventure story, an
environmental polemic, and a keen study of just how
animalistic humans are. —Phoebe Literary Journal The
Tourist Trail will challenge your perceptions of
villains and innocent victims, and make you question
whose side you’re on as each character grapples with his
or her own authenticity, with what’s worth fighting for,
and faces the realization that no matter how fast you
run, you can never escape from yourself. — IndieReader
Throughout the book, the passions and sincerity of
animal advocates are captured with immense respect…the
story becomes unstoppable. — Animal Legal Defense Fund
Biologist Angela Haynes is accustomed to dark, lonely
nights as one of the few humans at a penguin research
station in Patagonia. She has grown used to the cries of
penguins before dawn, to meager supplies and housing, to
spending most of her days in one of the most remote
regions on earth. What she isn’t used to is strange men
washing ashore, which happens one day on her watch. The
man won’t tell her his name or where he came from, but
Angela, who has a soft spot for strays, tends to him, if
for no other reason than to protect her birds and her
work. When she later learns why he goes by an alias, why
he is a refugee from the law, and why he is a man
without a port, she begins to fall in love—and embarks
on a journey that takes her deep into Antarctic waters,
and even deeper into the emotional territory she thought
she’d left behind. Against the backdrop of the Southern
Ocean, The Tourist Trail weaves together the stories of
Angela as well as FBI agent Robert Porter, dispatched on
a mission that unearths a past he would rather keep
buried; and Ethan Downes, a computer tech whose love for
a passionate animal rights activist draws him into a
dangerous mission.
The Web of Knowledge Alexandra Y. Aikhenvald 2021-07-19
This essay relates together, in a clear and concise
manner, four major groups of grammatical meanings —
evidentiality for information source, egophopricity for
access to knowledge, mirativity for expectation of
knowledge, and epistemic modality for attitude to
knowledge.
The Bully Society Jessie Klein 2013-08-01 Argues that
the rise in school violence is the consequence of a
society that promotes and encourages aggressive and
competitive behavior, and proposes ways to transcend
these destructive trends and stress compassion over
bullying.
Dilla Time Dan Charnas 2022-02-01 A NEW YORK TIMES BEST
SELLER "This book is a must for everyone interested in
illuminating the idea of unexplainable genius.”
—QUESTLOVE Equal parts biography, musicology, and
cultural history, Dilla Time chronicles the life and
legacy of J Dilla, a musical genius who transformed the
sound of popular music for the twenty-first century. He
wasn’t known to mainstream audiences, even though he
worked with renowned acts like D’Angelo and Erykah Badu
and influenced the music of superstars like Michael
Jackson and Janet Jackson. He died at the age of thirtytwo, and in his lifetime he never had a pop hit. Yet
since his death, J Dilla has become a demigod: revered
by jazz musicians and rap icons from Robert Glasper to
Kendrick Lamar; memorialized in symphonies and taught at
universities. And at the core of this adulation is
innovation: a new kind of musical time-feel that he
created on a drum machine, but one that changed the way
“traditional” musicians play. In Dilla Time, Dan Charnas
chronicles the life of James DeWitt Yancey, from his
gifted childhood in Detroit, to his rise as a Grammynominated hip-hop producer, to the rare blood disease
that caused his premature death; and follows the people
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who kept him and his ideas alive. He also rewinds the
histories of American rhythms: from the birth of soul in
Dilla’s own “Motown,” to funk, techno, and disco. Here,
music is a story of Black culture in America and of what
happens when human and machine times are synthesized
into something new. Dilla Time is a different kind of
book about music, a visual experience with graphics that
build those concepts step by step for fans and novices
alike, teaching us to “see” and feel rhythm in a unique
and enjoyable way. Dilla’s beats, startling some people
with their seeming “sloppiness,” were actually the work
of a perfectionist almost spiritually devoted to his
music. This is the story of the man and his machines,
his family, friends, partners, and celebrity
collaborators. Culled from more than 150 interviews
about one of the most important and influential musical
figures of the past hundred years, Dilla Time is a book
as delightfully detail-oriented and unique as J Dilla’s
music itself.
Xoops - To Create Dynamic Web Sites Simply Stefano
Silvestrini 2007-11-01 All the secrets, from A to Z, to
create dynamic web sites and achieve great results. No
need to be an expert! Full of easy to use examples and
screen shots. XOOPS, the acronym of eXtendible Object
Oriented Portal System, is one of the most powerful and
complete Content Management System (CMS) in circulation.
Thanks to its extremely easy to use tools, versatility,
extendability, power and international community, XOOPS
is likely to be the CMS benchmark of the future. About
the author Stefano Silvestrini, a final-year
undergraduate in Computer Science Engineering, is a
Php/Java programmer and dynamic web sites producer
(CMS). He is member (as Co-webmaster) of the Italian
XOOPS Project Staff (xoopsitalia.org). He developed and
he has been managing for years Stefano Spadoni's Network
International Web Site (Stefano Spadoni is a famous
Italian journalist, PR and career advisor) of Manhattan
(NY, USA).
Developing Successful College Writing Programs Edward M.
White 1998-01-01
Kali Linux Web Penetration Testing Cookbook Gilberto
Nájera-Gutiérrez 2016-02-29 Over 80 recipes on how to
identify, exploit, and test web application security
with Kali Linux 2 About This Book Familiarize yourself
with the most common web vulnerabilities a web
application faces, and understand how attackers take
advantage of them Set up a penetration testing lab to
conduct a preliminary assessment of attack surfaces and
run exploits Learn how to prevent vulnerabilities in web
applications before an attacker can make the most of it
Who This Book Is For This book is for IT professionals,
web developers, security enthusiasts, and security
professionals who want an accessible reference on how to
find, exploit, and prevent security vulnerabilities in
web applications. You should know the basics of
operating a Linux environment and have some exposure to
security technologies and tools. What You Will Learn Set
up a penetration testing laboratory in a secure way Find
out what information is useful to gather when performing
penetration tests and where to look for it Use crawlers
and spiders to investigate an entire website in minutes
Discover security vulnerabilities in web applications in
the web browser and using command-line tools Improve
your testing efficiency with the use of automated
vulnerability scanners Exploit vulnerabilities that
require a complex setup, run custom-made exploits, and
prepare for extraordinary scenarios Set up Man in the
Middle attacks and use them to identify and exploit
security flaws within the communication between users
and the web server Create a malicious site that will
find and exploit vulnerabilities in the user's web
browser Repair the most common web vulnerabilities and
understand how to prevent them becoming a threat to a
site's security In Detail Web applications are a huge
point of attack for malicious hackers and a critical
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area for security professionals and penetration testers
to lock down and secure. Kali Linux is a Linux-based
penetration testing platform and operating system that
provides a huge array of testing tools, many of which
can be used specifically to execute web penetration
testing. This book will teach you, in the form step-bystep recipes, how to detect a wide array of
vulnerabilities, exploit them to analyze their
consequences, and ultimately buffer attackable surfaces
so applications are more secure, for you and your users.
Starting from the setup of a testing laboratory, this
book will give you the skills you need to cover every
stage of a penetration test: from gathering information
about the system and the application to identifying
vulnerabilities through manual testing and the use of
vulnerability scanners to both basic and advanced
exploitation techniques that may lead to a full system
compromise. Finally, we will put this into the context
of OWASP and the top 10 web application vulnerabilities
you are most likely to encounter, equipping you with the
ability to combat them effectively. By the end of the
book, you will have the required skills to identify,
exploit, and prevent web application vulnerabilities.
Style and approach Taking a recipe-based approach to web
security, this book has been designed to cover each
stage of a penetration test, with descriptions on how
tools work and why certain programming or configuration
practices can become security vulnerabilities that may
put a whole system, or network, at risk. Each topic is
presented as a sequence of tasks and contains a proper
explanation of why each task is performed and what it
accomplishes.
Enterprise Mac Security: Mac OS X CHARLES EDGE
2015-12-30 Enterprise Mac Security is a definitive,
expert-driven update of the popular, slash-dotted first
edition which was written in part as a companion to the
SANS Institute course for Mac OS X. It contains detailed
Mac OS X security information, and walkthroughs on
securing systems, including the new 10.11 operating
system. A common misconception in the Mac community is
that Mac’s operating system is more secure than others.
While this might be have been true in certain cases,
security on the Mac has always still been a crucial
issue. With the release of OS X 10.11, the operating
system is taking large strides in getting even more
secure. Even still, when sharing is enabled or remote
control applications are installed, Mac OS X faces a
variety of security threats, whether these have been
exploited or not. This book caters to both the beginning
home user and the seasoned security professional not
accustomed to the Mac, establishing best practices for
Mac OS X for a wide audience. The authors of this book
are seasoned Mac and security professionals, having
built many of the largest network infrastructures for
Apple and spoken at both DEFCON and Black Hat on OS X
security. What You Will Learn The newest security
techniques on Mac OS X from the best and brightest
Security details of Mac OS X for the desktop and server,
and how to secure these systems The details of Mac
forensics and Mac hacking How to tackle Apple wireless
security Who This Book Is For This book is for new
users, switchers, power users, and administrators that
need to make sure their Mac systems are secure.
Changing Educational Assessment Patricia Broadfoot
2012-05-04 Assessment is a key area of interest and
debate in education. Its increased use by governments as
a powerful means of influencing educational practice are
now features of the educational scene worldwide. This
volume was the first major international review of such
developments and it explores the impact of assessment on
all areas of education, from teaching skills to policymaking. The contributors take a global perspective to
spotlight the common problems facing teachers and
students, policy-makers and politicians through the
world as they seek to reconcile issues of equity and
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national development, educational imperatives and finite
state resources. The contributions discuss the changing
role of assessment and public examinations, and consider
such specific issues as the development of a market
economy in educational provision, the difficulties of
measuring standards in international studies, and
accreditation of absolute rather than relative
competencies.
Avatar Emergency Gregory L. Ulmer 2012-08-15 A new
experience of identity is emerging within the digital
apparatus under the rubric of “avatar.” This study
develops “concept avatar” as an opportunity to invent a
practice of citizenship native to the Internet that
simulates the functionality of measure dramatized in the
traditions of “descent” (“avatar”) or “incarnation,”
including the original usage in the Bhagavad Gita, and
the Western evolution of the virtue of prudence from the
Ancient daimon, through genius and character, to the
contemporary sinthome.
Learning Mambo Douglas Paterson 2006-12-22 A wellstructured and example-rich tutorial to creating
websites using Mambo
ASP.NET MVC 5 with Bootstrap and Knockout.js Jamie Munro
2015-05-18 Bring dynamic server-side web content and
responsive web design together to build websites that
work and display well on any resolution, desktop or
mobile. With this practical book, you’ll learn how by
combining the ASP.NET MVC server-side language, the
Bootstrap front-end framework, and Knockout.js—the
JavaScript implementation of the Model-View-ViewModel
pattern. Author Jamie Munro introduces these and other
related technologies by having you work with
sophisticated web forms. At the end of the book,
experienced and aspiring web developers alike will learn
how to build a complete shopping cart that demonstrates
how these technologies interact with each other in a
sleek, dynamic, and responsive web application. Build
well-organized, easy-to-maintain web applications by
letting ASP.NET MVC 5, Bootstrap, and Knockout.js do the
heavy lifting Use ASP.NET MVC 5 to build server-side web
applications, interact with a database, and dynamically
render HTML Create responsive views with Bootstrap that
render on a variety of modern devices; you may never
code with CSS again Add Knockout.js to enhance
responsive web design with snappy client-side
interactions driven by your server-side web application
Tip & Trik Joomla!
Creating Interactive Websites with PHP and Web Services
Eric Rosebrock 2006-07-14 Build Dynamic Websites with
PHP and MySQL—and Extend Those Sites with Web Services
PHP and MySQL are great tools for building databasedriven websites. There's nothing new about that. What is
new is the environment in which your site operates—a
world rich (and growing richer) in web services that can
add value and functionality in many different ways.
Creating Interactive Web Sites with PHP and Web Services
walks you through every step of a major web project—a
content-management system—teaching you both the basic
techniques and little-known tricks you need to build
successful web sites. And you can use those skills to
develop dynamic applications that will meet your special
requirements. Here's some of what you'll find covered
inside: Adding, deleting, and displaying data with a
custom content-management system Building a template
system with PHP Interacting with web services using PHP
and MySQL Creating and managing a user system and a
shopping cart Processing credit card payments using
merchant accounts and third-party payment solutions
Tracking site statistics using PHP and MySQL Enhancing
your site with third-party scripts Tons of examples,
complete with explanations and supported by online
source code, will speed your progress, whether you're a
true beginner or already have PHP experience. This book
is platform-agnostic, so it doesn't matter if you're
deploying your site on Linux or Windows. You also get
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PHP and MySQL references, so you can quickly resolve
questions about syntax and similar issues.
Moon Dance Brooke Biaz 2007 In the 1960s the universe
and mankind's lives entwine. In the era of the space
race, a family, a life, and a love are being created in
a tropical beach house.
Moodle For Dummies Radana Dvorak 2011-04-12 The fun and
friendly guide to the world's most popular
onlinelearning management system Modular Object Oriented
Dynamic Learning Environment, also knownas Moodle, is an
online learning management system that
createsopportunities for rich interaction between
educators and theiraudience. However, the market has
been lacking a simple,easy-to-understand guide that
covers all the essentials ofMoodle?until now. Using
straightforward language and anentertaining tone to
decipher the intricate world of Moodle, thisbook
provides you with the resources you need to take
advantage ofall the eLearning and eTraining
possibilities that Moodleoffers. Offers a hands-on
approach to learning Moodle, therevolutionary online
learning management system Uses simple language peppered
with good humor to break down thecomplexities of Moodle
into easily digested pieces ofinformation Caters to the
specific needs of teachers and business trainersby
providing the resources they need Moodle For Dummies
provides you with the tools you needto acquire a solid
understanding of Moodle and start implementingit in your
courses.
Writing Program Administration at Small Liberal Arts
Colleges Jill M. Gladstein 2012-03-19 WRITING PROGRAM
ADMINISTRATION AT SMALL LIBERAL ARTS COLLEGES presents
an empirical study of the writing programs at one
hundred small, private liberal arts colleges. Jill M.
Gladstein and Dara Rossman Regaignon provide detailed
information about a type of writing program not often
highlighted in the scholarly record and offer a model
for such national, multi-institutional research.
Writing for Animals Joanna Lilley 2018-07-15
Website Interaktif Menggunakan Joomla
WordPress Bible Aaron Brazell 2011-03-16 Get the latest
word on the biggest self-hosted blogging tool on the
market Within a week of the announcement of WordPress
3.0, it had been downloaded over a million times. Now
you can get on the bandwagon of this popular open-source
blogging tool with WordPress Bible, 2nd Edition. Whether
you're a casual blogger or programming pro, this
comprehensive guide covers the latest version of
WordPress, from the basics through advanced application
development. If you want to thoroughly learn WordPress,
this is the book you need to succeed. Explores the
principles of blogging, marketing, and social media
interaction Shows you how to install and maintain
WordPress Thoroughly covers WordPress basics, then ramps
up to advanced topics Guides you through best security
practices as both a user and a developer Helps you
enhance your blog?s findability in major search engines
and create customizable and dynamic themes Author
maintains a high-profile blog in the WordPress
community, Technosailor.com Tech edited by Mark Jaquith,
one of the lead developers of WordPress The WordPress
Bible is the only resource you need to learn WordPress
from beginning to end.
Beginning PHP and Oracle W Jason Gilmore 2007-10-08 This
is an adaptation of Jason Gilmore’s best-selling book,
Beginning PHP and MySQL. It’s a recognition of the
growing use of PHP with commercial databases, Oracle in
particular, enabling readers in Oracle-based shops to
learn PHP on their chosen platform. Supplying the Oracle
expertise is Bob Bryla, co-author of the Oracle Database
10g DBA Handbook and many other titles. His easy-going
and straightforward style is an excellent match for
Jason’s, making their book one of the best things going
for those wanting to learn about using PHP with Oracle.
Beginning PHP and PostgreSQL 8 W Jason Gilmore
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2006-11-21 * Offering a native Windows release,
PostgreSQL 8.0 is poised to garner considerable market
share in the open source arena. This book shows readers
how to harness this popular open source database with
PHP, the world’s most popular web scripting language. *
Essentially three books in one, PostgreSQL 8.0 exposes
readers to detailed introductions of PHP and PostgreSQL.
Readers gain extensive knowledge about these two popular
open source technologies to create powerful websites. *
Authored by W. Jason Gilmore, author of the best selling
Beginning PHP 5 and MySQL: From Novice to Professional,
and noted PostgreSQL developer and community liaison
Robert Treat.
Dreams and Nightmares Liliana Velásquez 2017-04-14 At
fourteen, Liliana Velásquez walked out of her village in
Guatemala and headed for the U.S. border, alone. On her
two-thousand-mile voyage she was robbed by narcos, rode
the boxcars of La Bestia, and encountered death in the
Sonoran Desert.
Dissecting the Hack Jayson E Street 2015-07-20
Dissecting the Hack: The V3rb0t3n Network ventures
further into cutting-edge techniques and methods than
its predecessor, Dissecting the Hack: The F0rb1dd3n
Network. It forgoes the basics and delves straight into
the action, as our heroes are chased around the world in
a global race against the clock. The danger they face
will forever reshape their lives and the price they pay
for their actions will not only affect themselves, but
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could possibly shake the foundations of an entire
nation. The book is divided into two parts. The first
part, entitled "The V3rb0t3n Network," continues the
fictional story of Bob and Leon, two hackers caught up
in an adventure in which they learn the deadly
consequence of digital actions. The second part,
"Security Threats Are Real" (STAR), focuses on these
real-world lessons and advanced techniques, as used by
characters in the story. This gives the reader not only
textbook knowledge, but real-world context around how
cyber-attacks may manifest. "The V3rb0t3n Network" can
be read as a stand-alone story or as an illustration of
the issues described in STAR. Scattered throughout "The
V3rb0t3n Network" are "Easter eggs"—references, hints,
phrases, and more that will lead readers to insights
into hacker culture. Drawing on "The V3rb0t3n Network,"
STAR explains the various aspects of reconnaissance; the
scanning phase of an attack; the attacker’s search for
network weaknesses and vulnerabilities to exploit; the
various angles of attack used by the characters in the
story; basic methods of erasing information and
obscuring an attacker’s presence on a computer system;
and the underlying hacking culture. All new volume of
Dissecting the Hack by Jayson Street, with technical
edit by Brian Martin Uses actual hacking and security
tools in its story – helps to familiarize readers with
the many devices and their code Features cool new hacks
and social engineering techniques, in real life context
for ease of learning
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